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Bryan Slater

Director of Education
	Distribution

	
	To All Schools


The attached document is provided for your information:

	INFORMATION
	Title
	Premium Line Telephone Calls - Scam

	
	Summary of contents
	We have been advised that some of our schools have received suspicious telephone calls.  Schools took a call from someone they thought to be a prospective parent.  The person requested that a copy of the school’s OFSTED report be faxed to them.

The schools were reluctant to do this.  The person left a contact number of 09066 643988.  This number was checked out with directory enquiries, who advised that it was a premium rate number i.e. £1.00 per minute or similar.

Any approach to send lengthy documents via fax should be treated with caution, unless you know the number and recipient.



	
	Associated documents
	Further information will be in Risk News

	
	Date
	11th July 2002

	
	Effective from 
	11th July 2002

	
	LEA Contact
	Janet Evans
	
	01603 222377

	
	E-mail address
	Janet.evans.edu@norfolk.gov.uk

	
	Norfolk Self Review reference
	7. How well is the school led and managed?



	
	Document reference
	MI 161/02
	


This Management Information sheet may be found on the INTRANET at the following address:

http://extradata.esinet.norfolk.gov.uk/mi/ 
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